
P Class For this past month we have 
enjoyed learning about plant life and insects. 

When outside, they found that they were 
able to describe the things they observe!

For the month of June we are looking 
forward to performing our Sports Day! 

During class, we will discuss the subject of 
Food! Not only things we eat here in Japan, 

but also countries around the world!- Aaron-
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We believe the best way of Early Childhood Education 
should be 

PV International School.

Important Dates to Remember in June
5th Physical Measurement 身体測定

7th Music Lesson ミュージック

12th Eurhythmic Lesson みんなでリトミック

15th Evacuation Drill                                    避難訓練

18th Let’s Play  at the Community Hall    公民館であそぼう

21st Music  Lesson                                       ミュージック

23rd Sports Day 運動会

26th Eurhythmic Lesson みんなでリトミック

28th Music  Lesson                                       ミュージック

29th Birthday Party                                       お誕生日会

News & Notes from PVIS

Parent Mailbox: 

◎PV Sports Day(運動会)のおしらせ
日時：6月23日 9:45～12:00頃(予定)
場所：日の出公民館 2F 体育館
当日は集合・解散とともに日の出公民館2F体育館となります。なお、
運動会を事前にお休みすることが決まっている方は早めにお知ら
せ下さい。可愛い子ども達の姿を家族そろってご参観頂ければと思
います。詳しい内容については後日お知らせいたします。

V Class The month of May was about 
our Sports Day preparation. 3 years old 

children were happy to rehearse with their 
older friends from Pclass. This month we 
also learned about different insects and 

continued to study phonics.

Writing practice : Can you hold your pencil 
right?

Monthly fingerplay:Itsy Bitsy Spider -Rita-

I Class In May, we could finally finish to 
color our own uppercase ABC flash cards we 
have been working on for a long time now. 
We also kept working on remembering the 

sounds of the letters. 

Additionally, we learned about many 
different insects. I class learned about their 
names as well as their different abilities and 

what makes them so special. They were 
even shown real beetles in class and they 

were really excited. –Lukas-

We will focus on cooperation, sharing and helping others. 

We will encourage the children to share their thoughts and

ideas through language enriched activities. 


